
Vacation Bible 
School (VBS)!
June 10-14, 
9-11:30 AM
VBS begins 
tomorrow! We 
are excited for a 
fantastic week 
of engaging 
Bible stories, 
yummy snacks, 
tie dyeing a 

shirt, fun songs, and so much more! Here are ways you can get 
involved - some don’t even require you to be there during the 
week.

Pray for VBS!  Prayer suggestions are available on the VBS 
table in the Atrium. 

Invite a Child!  While pre-registration has ended, walk-ins are 
always welcome!  Invite cards are available at the VBS table 
in the Atrium. Use them to invite your neighbors, kids on the 
dance troupe or sports team.  

Tear Down Friday is June 14 at Noon. What went up must 
come down! Help us put away the tables, chairs, decorations, 
and supplies. There will be something for everyone to do.  

VBS Closing Program, Friday, June 14, at 7:00 PM. The kids 
will be sharing through song what they learned all week.  
There will also be a video recapping all the fun.

Volunteer Subs are Needed. If you are only able to serve a 
day or two, we can probably use you to fill one of our sub 
spots. You can note your preference and availability when you 
register. 

For more information, visit our VBS webpage,  
www.gracepres.org/vbs.   Contact Julie at 
jcordes@gracepres.org or (309) 589-6433 with any questions.
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Nancy Macdonough Jennings - May 18, 2019; mother of Diane 
(Jim) Otten, Debbie Pruitt, David Jennings, Donna Duschen 
and Laura Stagnito. 

Meghan Morris - May 28, 2019. Daughter of Mark and Marilyn 
Morris; mother of Charlotte Morris; sister of Bryant (Bethany), 
Abigael, Hannah and Adam Morris.

Please be in prayer for the family members of our 
brothers and sisters who have gone 

home to be with the Lord.

IN REMEMBRANCE



GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

Grace Family Fun Night
June 21, 5 PM
Stay connected this summer as a 
family by joining Grace for a family 
fun night. It’ a great way to kick off 
your weekend and it’s free! We’ll have 
inflatables as well as fun concession 
to tide you over until dinner. 

Baptism Class
June 23, 9:45 AM — Lounge
Join us to learn about the meaning of 
baptism, who should be baptized, and 
how to arrange baptism for you or 
your children. Register at 
www.gracepres.org/membership.

Thank You Bransons!
Join us in the worship services on 
June 23 in thanking Austin Branson 
for his leadership and service in 
our Junior High Ministry and YAMS 
groups. Austin will be leaving his 

ministry at Grace in order to step into a new pastoral position 
in Wisconsin. We want to thank Austin and his family by 
donating to a love offering for the Bransons. Place your gift in 
the Sunday offering or mail your gift to the church. Donations 
may be made out to Grace by June 30, but please mark your 
gift as “Love Offering Bransons.” In addition, please write 
a thank-you card for the Bransons. You may put it into the 
marked basket on June 16 and June 23 at the Welcome Center 
in the Atrium. 

ORDER OF SERVICE
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PRAISES AND CONFESSIONS

ASSURANCES OF GRACE

WELCOME

PRAYERS AND THANKSGIVING

GRACE FROM GOD’S WORD

“Divided to Heal”
Pastor Bryan Chapell

1 Kings 12, Page 293 in the Grace Bible

BLESSING FOR GOD’S MISSION

We’re Hiring!
Grace has an opening for a part-time Women’s Ministry 
Childcare Coordinator. Read about the job requirements at 
www.gracepres.org/jobs. If interested, please email resume 
and letter of interest to Sarah Alkire at salkire@gracepres.org.

Church Office Summer Hours
As the summer season starts, so will summer hours for the 
church office. Beginning Monday, June 3, the church office 
hours will be Monday-Friday, 8:30 AM - 4 PM. We will resume 
regular hours the week of Monday, August 12. 

55 & Beyond Fellowship Gospel Lunch Cruise 
With The Kramers
Thursday, July 18, Noon
Please join those 55 years of age and beyond for a gospel 
music lunch cruise on The Spirit of Peoria with The Kramers. 
Sign up in the Atrium, across from the Cafe, today and the 
next two Sundays. Last day to sign up is Sunday, June 16th. 
Cost is $42 per person. Contact Marty Layer at 
ML2564@gmail.com.

Rough Cut Men Conference
Friday and Saturday, June 28-29
Man in the Mirror, War Room Men, and Men of Aim have 
partnered up to bring this conference to Grace. Come hear 
David Dusek talk about the value of brotherhood with other 
Rough Cut men. Go to www.menofaim.org/RCM for details 
and to sign up.

SERMON NOTES
Today’s sermon outline has been translated into multiple languages  

and is available at the Welcome Center.

ADULTS

JULY 21 5-7 PM
AT THE FRONT OF THE CHURCH

EVENT IS FREE


